
 

Date 28/06/2023 
Department: Highways  
Contact Name: Thomas Smith 
Contact No:  
Fax:  
Email:  
Our Ref:  
Your Ref: 33554 

Dear Resident, 

Re: Sutton Lane Gyratory System resurfacing night works. 

We are writing to inform you that on 05th July 2023, night time works will be taking place from 
approximately 8pm to 12 noon (night) on London Road/Sutton Lane Gyratory System. Access 
will be limited. A diversion route will be place for residents and local businesses. Under the 
Environmental regulation for noise pollution control, any jack-hammering / vibration works need 
to be ceased before 11:00pm. 

We expect the night time works to be in place for approximate night. During this time, we will 
be carrying out road alteration works and will endeavor to keep noise and vibration to a 
minimum. 

Traffic management operatives will be on site to advise and assist members of the public at 
any closure points, and at no time will access be denied.  Vehicles requiring access to 
properties will be guided in after everyone on site has been notified. 

We apologies in advance for any delays that may be caused by our works.  

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Thomas Smith  
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